
Port Freeport 

Request For Qualifications - Professional A/E Design Services 
__________________________________________________________________ 

Solicitud de Cualificaciones - Servicios Profesionales de Diseño A/E 

 Port Freeport (Port) plans to develop a refrigerated cross-dock facility on Port property. 
Accordingly, the Port is seeking to contract with a qualified Design Firm to prepare a bid 
package, assist with bid opening, and project delivery of a cross-dock building of 
approximately 50,000 square feet.  Sealed qualifications showing relative experience in the 
design of refrigerated cross-dock buildings in coastal windstorm areas will be received at the 
Port Freeport office located at 1100 Cherry Street, Freeport, Texas 77511 until 2:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, August 12, 2025. The Port reserves the right to accept or reject any and all 
responses resulting from this RFQ, as the best interest of the Port may require, and to waive 
any informality in submittals received. In accordance with the Texas Professional Services 
Procurement Act and the Brooks Act, the Director of Engineering will review the respondent’s 
demonstrated qualifications and experience in the design of refrigerated buildings in coastal 
areas and then notify the most qualified firm of the selection in writing and request they 
submit a fee proposal.  The respondents who are determined to be less qualified will also be 
notified in writing and thanked for their effort in submitting.  Qualifications Statements shall 
not include fees, dollar amounts, or compensation rates of any kind.  Call 979 233-2667 
x4322 with any questions regarding the request. 

Statements of Qualifications shall be delivered to the Port inside a sealed envelope and 
addressed to: 

Port Freeport - Director of Engineering 

1100 Cherry Street 

Freeport, Texas 77511 

Puerto Freeport (el “Puerto”) cumple con las leyes federales de derechos civiles y está 
comprometido a proporcionar programas y servicios libres de discriminación, de 
conformidad. El Puerto ofrece servicios de asistencia lingüística razonables y gratuitos 
para garantizar un acceso satisfactorio a los programas y a la información a las personas 
con un dominio limitado del inglés. Para obtener ayuda, llame al Asistente Ejecutivo al 979-
233-2667 ext. 4326 o envíe un correo electrónico a: bevers@portfreeport.com. 
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